
We are excited to announce that the workshop Young European Queueing Theorists (YEQT) 2025 
“Scheduling and Control in Stochastic Systems” will take place on November 3-5, 2025 at Eurandom, 
Eindhoven.  
  
Description of the workshop  
The Young European Queueing Theorists (YEQT) workshop is a yearly event that brings together 
early-career and world-leading researchers in operations research, fostering a dynamic forum for 
knowledge exchange and collaboration. This edition will focus on Scheduling and Control 
in Stochastic Systems, a topic of growing significance due to increasing complexity, scale, and 
unpredictability in modern service and networked systems. Efficient scheduling and control 
mechanisms are essential for optimizing performance and ensuring stability. This workshop will 
explore challenges and innovative solutions from various perspectives, including operations 
management, stochastic modelling, machine learning, and control. 
  
Keynote speakers  
•     Céline Comte (CNRS & LAAS) 
•     Mor Harchol-Balter (Carnegie Mellon University) 
•     Benny van Houdt (University of Antwerp) 
•     Nan Liu (Carroll School of Management, Boston College) 
•     Rhonda Righter (UC Berkeley) 
  
Invited Early-Career Researchers 
•     Elene Anton (University of Pau and Pays de l'Adour) 
•     Eyal Castiel (University of Twente) 
•     Diego Goldsztajn (Universidad ORT Uruguay) 
•     Yige Hong (Carnegie Mellon University) 
•     Yue Hu (Stanford University) 
•     Lucy Huo (Cornell University) 
•     Daniela Hurtado-Lange (Kellogg School of Management, Northwestern University) 
•     Sanne van Kempen (Eindhoven University of Technology) 
•     Ziv Scully (Cornell University) 
•     Yueyang Zhong (London Business School) 
  
Financial support for young researchers  
The workshop organization will financially support the participation of a maximum of 4 PhD and 
master students to the workshop. The registration, travel, and accommodation costs of each selected 
student will be reimbursed after the workshop on the basis of receipts, up to a total of 500€. 
More information and the registration form can be found on the website, by following this link. 
We hope to see many of you at the workshop.  
  
Kind regards,   
Izzy Grosof, Rouba Ibrahim and Fiona Sloothaak 
  
 

https://www.eurandom.tue.nl/event/yeqt-title-scheduling-and-control-in-stochastic-systems/

